Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 9:31 AM

To: Kristene Tidwell

Cc: Rob Miller; charles.carmel@bp.com

Subject: RE: Suspension of Sampling Request - LUFT Case #RO0000309 712 Lewelling Blvd

HI Kristene,

Groundwater monitoring may be suspended for case R0309 pending completion of case closure
review.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Kristene Tidwell [Ktidwell@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Friday, July 18, 2014 10:44 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Rob Miller; charles.carmel@bp.com

Subject: Suspension of Sampling Request - LUFT Case #R00000309 712 Lewelling Blvd

Hi Jerry-

On behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company (ARC), Broadbent and Associates hereby requests
routine groundwater monitoring and sampling be suspended at this site pending a recent
Closure Request. Broadbent’s Vapor Intrusion Report and Addendum to the Conceptual Site
Model and Case Closure Request on July 14, 2014. Please feel free to contact me with any
questions.

Thank you,
Kristene Tidwell, PG, CHG
Senior Hydrogeologist

NOTE: OUR OFFICE HAS MOVED TO THE NEW ADDRESS BELOW

4820 Business Center Drive, Suite 110

Fairfield, CA 94534

[[T] 707-455-7290 « [F] 707-863-9046 « [C] 707-430-7133
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CONFIDENTIALITY: This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the
addressee(s) and may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information. If you are
not the intended recipient, any use, copying, disclosure, or distribution or the taking of
any action in reliance upon this information is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this communication and
destroy all copies.



